YOUR PATROL & NOTES

No, it isn't school but ... you still have to TAKE NOTES

You should have the notes on the lesson and the announcements given at the meetings to share with your Patrol; both as reminders and as information for scouts who could not attend the meeting.

The better you communicate with your Patrol the better your Patrol will be.

You should send out emails (broadcast system on Scoutlander.com) to your Patrol before AND after every Troop and Patrol Meeting, and after PLC Meetings, including things like:

- Deadlines for signing up for an upcoming event
- Money due for an outing or food
- Your Patrol role for the meeting
- Special items to bring, if necessary (Backpacks, Hiking boots, etc.)
- New dates or plans for upcoming events
- Fundraiser or community service opportunities